
Approved: 2-22-05 
Date 

MINUTES OF THE SELECT COMMITTEE ON SCHOOL FINANCE 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Kathe Decker at 9:00 on January 25, 2005 in Room 313-S 
of the Capitol. 

All members were present. 

Committee staff present: 
Kathie Sparks, Kansas Legislative Research 
Theresa Kiernan, Revisor of Statutes Office 
Art Griggs, Revisor of Statutes Office 
Ann Deitcher, Committee Secretary 

The Chair introduced Theresa Kiernan who spoke to the Committee in regard to Sec. 3. K.S.A. 72-6413 
as amended in (a), (b), (c) and (d).  (Attachment 1). 

Dale Dennis explained to the Committee the thirteen year history of bilingual education weighting. 
(Attachment 2). 

A question and answer session followed. 

The discussion on bilingual education was closed. 

The meeting adjourned at 10:30.  The next select committee meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, 
January 25, 2005. 
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